
 

 

November 25th, 2019 

Thank you for your letter of Nov. 19th setting out the Minister’s interpretation of the meaning 
of suspicious activity within the Minister’s Directive relating to street checks. 
  
It is not clear to the ANSDPAD Coalition that the interpretation is accurate. You asked us to 
respond by Nov. 25th to the legal analysis that you set out. 
  
As you know, the Coalition does not have any legal resources. The street check matter took 
some three years and two well-funded academic and legal reports to resolve. We will need to 
take more time to complete a more fulsome legal analysis. Consequently, we are not able to 
register agreement with the DOJ’s position. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Angela Simmonds 
Chair, Justice Working Group 
ANSDPAD Coalition 

 


